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HURRICANE IAN 
TAX FILING DEADLINE EXTENDED 

FEDERALLY DECLARED DISASTER AREA 
CASUALTY LOSSES DUE TO HURRICANE IAN 

 
The due date for filing 2021 income tax returns for residents and tax preparers in 
Southwest Florida has been extended to February 15th, 2023.  As of September 29, 2022 
Florida was declared a Major Disaster Area starting September 23, 2022 and continuing.  
https://www.fema.gov/disaster/4673 
 
Taxpayers having major damage may have the option to claim the loss on the prior year 
(2021) tax return or the current year (2022).  Please contact our office to discuss. 
 
We thank you for your patience.  It will take some time to make up the 2 lost weeks.  If 
you have any questions, please contact our office. 
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